
MEMORANDUM FROM THE CITY ATTORNEY 
CONCERNING A CLOSED SESSION 

BEFORE THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF BRENTWOOD 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM:  Katherine Wisinski, City Attorney 
 
SUBJECT: Closed Session 

 
CONFERENCE WITH LABOR NEGOTIATORS 
[Gov’t. Code § 54957.6] 

 
City Designated Representatives: Mayor Susannah Meyer 
 Vice Mayor Pa’tanisha Pierson 
 Councilmember Faye Maloney 
 Councilmember Jovita Mendoza 
 Councilmember Tony Oerlemans 
  
Unrepresented Employees:  City Manager Tim Ogden 
 
A closed session will be held on April 1, 2025, for the purpose of reviewing the City Council’s 
position and communicating amongst the City’s designated representatives regarding the salary, 
salary schedule, and/or compensation paid in the form of fringe benefits of its unrepresented 
employee. It may include consultations and discussions with the unrepresented employee.  [Gov’t. 
Code §54957.6] 
 
The closed session shall not include final action on the proposed compensation of the 
unrepresented employee. [Gov’t. Code §54957.6(a).] 
 
Dated:  March 31, 2025. 
 
 
             
      Katherine Wisinski 
      City Attorney 


